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Rabbi Perl earned his Bachelor’s Degree from the University of Pennsylvania, his Master’s Degree and Ph.D. in Near Eastern 

Languages and Civilizations from Harvard University, and rabbinical ordination from Yeshiva University. As a Teaching Fellow at 

Harvard, Rabbi Perl was twice awarded Harvard’s prestigious Certificate of Distinction in Teaching, and in the spring of 2006, he 

was named Yeshiva University’s Lillian F. and William L. Silber Professor of the Year. Rabbi Perl writes and lectures widely on topics 

relating to the history of Modern Jewry and contemporary Jewish education. Rabbi Perl is the Head of School of Kohelet Yeshiva. 

 Mrs. Perl is a graduate of Stern College and Yeshiva University, and has been teaching high school Limudei Kodesh for 17 years, first 

at Maimonides High School in Boston, then at the Frisch Yeshiva High School in New Jersey, and then at Margolin Hebrew 

Academy/Feinstone Yeshiva of the South. Over her years as an educator, she has held the positions of of Director of Girls Israel 

Guidance, Director of Religious Guidance, Assistant Principal for Student Support, Director of a teacher mentoring program, among 

other positions. Mrs. Perl is currently the Director of Limudei Kodesh at Kohelet Yeshiva. 

-Save The Date- 

Shabbos Jan 31st- Feb 1st 

 


